
COUNCIL, 24 JANUARY 2018 

At the meeting of Cabinet held on 17 January 2018, the following amendments to 

reports coming forward to Council were agreed: 

Council agenda item 7: The Council’s Financial Strategy (Council Tax Support 

Scheme): 

Amendment to paragraph 2.3 (core spending power) 

Amended paragraph to read as follows (change shown in bold for clarity): 

Havering’s indicative allocation of the compensation for the change from RPI to CPI 

indexation is £0.700m in 2018/19 and £1m in 2019/20. Whereas the funding for NHB 

indicative allocation is £4.4m in 2018/19 and £3.8m in 2019/20. However the Adult 

Social Care (ASC) Support Grant (£1.010m) and the Transition Grant (£1.2m in 

2017/18) were excluded for 2018/19. 
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